




The idea for a combined meeting of some  

of the Regional Divisions of the IAP was  

born during conversations that Phil Allen  

of Australia had with his colleagues in  

the field of soft tissue tumours while  

he was doing a period of sabbatical leave 

in the Chinese University of Hong Kong. 
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